
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Newsletter No 11 – 26th November, 2021 

 

Really feels like winter with the chilly weather arriving! 

 

Advent 

This Sunday, we celebrate the start of Advent – a time of preparation for the coming of Jesus at Christmas – a 

time of joy and celebration. 

 

Children in Need 2021 

Thank you for all your donations.  A grand total of £198 is being sent to Children in Need.   

 

Christmas Events  

Christmas Productions for EYFS, KS1 and KS2 will be professionally filmed and available to watch on our 

eSchools class pages from 13th December 2021.   

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 10th December 2021          

Wear your Christmas jumper/t-shirt/top – whatever you have to wear that is ‘Christmassy’ and bring a £1.  The 

money will be used to support Birmingham Children’s Hospital. We donate to this charity every year as we have 

had a number of children in our St Wilfrid’s family benefit from their care. Over the past few years, some of 

the money was used to develop the children’s waiting area, which is now a brilliant facility, thanks to your help – 

it is wonderful to hear that our donations have been put to good use and have made a difference.   The money 

that we raise this year, will be used to buy toys for the children at the hospital from the Amazon Wishlist.  For 

more information on this, go to  https://www.bch.org.uk/toy-donations-this-christmas 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 15th December 2021 

If your child currently has packed lunches but would like a Christmas dinner, then please let the school office 

know. Thank you.  

‘Silent Disco’ (uses headphones!) for all year groups – Thursday 16th December 2021 

School breaks up on Friday 17th December 2021 at 2 pm. 

 

Congratulations 

Many congratulations to Mrs Taylor who has been appointed Headteacher of a small Primary school in North 

Warwickshire. 

This is a very exciting opportunity for her and we wish her every success. 

She will be taking up her post in January 2022.  Miss Brown will be Acting Assistant Headteacher at St Wilfrid’s 

when we return to school. 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

 

https://www.bch.org.uk/toy-donations-this-christmas
mailto:enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
http://www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk/


                                                                                

     

                
 
      

National Flu Vaccination 

Your child is eligible to receive a nasal flu vaccination offering protection against winter flu and should have 

bought a flu consent form home with them.  Please read through the information form and complete the consent 

form on both sides in blue or black pen, stating whether you do or do not require your child to have the nasal flu 

vaccination and return to school as soon as possible. For more information then please visit 

www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/imms or contact the team by email on BCHNT.Birminghamimms@nhs.net or 

telephone 0121 466 3460. 

 

Values and Virtues 

This half term, we are growing to be more Learned and Wise. 

Congratulations to Elise-Grace (1M) and the Y6 children who went to Alton Castle last week, who are the winners 

of the certificates this week.  

 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Ellie, Abdibasith, Julia 

Pink Badges: Olivia D, Niamh, Mariha  

Purple Badge: Layla 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Hareem 

Reception NM Mason 

Reception SS Acer 

Year 1DG Olivia 

Year 1M Faith 

Year 2B Ellie 

Year 2G Diaraye 

Year 3C Lucian, Alivia 

Year 3M Annayah 

Year 4B Zariah 

Year 4P Asaad 

Year 5P Aryan 

Year 5W Preston 

Year 6G Peyton 

Year 6W Haneen 

Sports Award Dillon (4P) 

Music Award Alex (5W) 

Uniform Award Amna (RNM), Shalom (4P) 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/imms
mailto:BCHNT.Birminghamimms@nhs.net


                                                                                

     

                
 
      

Attendance - Period – 15th – 19th November 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mrs McCorriston (Clerk to the Governing Body) and family, as they mourn the death of her 

mother recently.  

 

Have a good weekend and wrap up warm! 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Baker and staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

RNM 96.2% 

RSS 91% 

Year 1DG 91.3% 

Year 1M 73.2% 

Year 2B 95.7% 

Year 2G 95.7% 

Year 3C 91.7% 

Year 3M 95.8% 

Year 4B 97.9% 

Year 4P 94.3% 

Year 5P 97.6% 

Year 5W 90.2% 

Year 6G 98.7% 

Year 6W 93.3% 



                                                                                

     

                
 
      

 

  


